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BACKGROUND

• AESCO Inc. provides on-call materials inspections 

and engineering services for vital City infrastructure 

projects

• Dudek provides construction management and 

inspection services

• Current professional service agreement requires more 

funding and a 1-year time extension



SCHEDULE

• As of December 21, 2024:
• Both AESCO and DUDEK’s contracts require an 

amendment

• Multiple projects active in construction

• Heil Pump Station Replacement

• Admiralty St. Bridge Maintenance

• AESCO and DUDEK currently providing services vital 

to project completion



NEEDS/WHY/BENEFITS

• Original contract funding committed to current 

projects

• City staff estimates increase in funds and time 

necessary to successfully complete vital 

infrastructure projects without delay

• AESCO: $250,000, with 1 year contract extension

• DUDEK: $300,000, with 1 year contract extension

• Amendment will support city staff, reduce 

unnecessary delays and ensure successful project 

completion



Questions?


